
 

 

 Sending Church and Stateside Address: 

Bible Baptist Temple 

6308 E. Apache St. 

Tulsa, Oklahoma  74115 

Support Address: 

Global Independent Baptist Missions 

P.O. BOX 700 

SHERMAN, TX 75091 

Contact Information: 

Phone:  918-698-2872 

E-mail:  jprinceuruguay@gmail.com 

Dear Pastor and Praying Church, 

 

 Greetings from Uruguay!  The lockdown is starting to ease up here in Uruguay!  This 

past week the government has opened our shopping mall.  Other stores and businesses are 

slowing opening back up in our town.  The borders are still closed in our country and will  

probably continue to be for several more months.  We’ve heard from a friend that the govern-

ment is looking to open our borders up possibly in October, November or March of 2021.  

 However, just a few days ago there was a huge answer to prayer that churches will be 

able to start meeting again a week from Sunday, which is the 21st of June.  Praise the Lord 

for this! There is a page and a half of guidelines that we must follow in order to have services.  

Please pray for wisdom as we work through some of the details and try and get everything 

done that they want us to.   

 With all that is going on in the United States right now, we have been praying and will 

continue to pray for each of you and your ministries.  We are thankful for the grace and good-

ness of God and that through all the storms and troubles of life we have an anchor that keeps 

the soul!  Thank you for your continued prayers and financial support for our family!  God 

bless you! 

 

Serving in Uruguay,  

Joshua Prince 
Joshua, Erika, Abigail, Miriam and Lydia Prince 

     May-June 2019 

Field Address: 

Diego Lamas 2460 

Salto, Uruguay 50000 

South America 

Prayer Requests:   

• That we will see visitors 

• Souls to be saved! 


